
 

27th February 2019 

 

To: Parents of pupils in the Senior School 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Senior School production of We Will Rock You 
 

I am delighted to invite you to the Senior School production of We Will Rock You. The two 

performances will take place on Thursday 9th and Friday 10th May at 7.00pm in the Senior Hall. 

 

Tickets cost £5 (£4 for concessions – under 16s, students and over 60s). Please complete the order 

form below and enclose cash or cheque. All are welcome but tickets are limited so please purchase 

early to avoid disappointment! 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to e-mail me on davidthompson@hollygirt.notts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr D Thompson 

Head of Music 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets for Senior School production of We Will Rock You 

Name:     

    

 No. of tickets at £5 No. of tickets at £4 Subtotal 

Thursday 9th May       £ 

    

Friday 10th May       £ 

    

  Total £ 

Please return to Mr Thompson asap 

mailto:davidthompson@hollygirt.notts.sch.uk

